
Dec. 16 & 23, 2018

St.Cyril’s Mass Schedule
Sunday 12/16 – 3rd Sunday of Advent
9:00 am +Lucille Carr by Teresa and Frances
Janacaro

Monday 12/17– No Mass
6:00pm   Our Lady of Peace Prayer Group –
Note the new time

Wednesday 12/19 -
6:00pm +Frances Mikula by Mark Mikula

Sunday 12/23 – 4th Sunday of Advent
9:00am + Tom Perez by Virginia Maglich

Monday 12/24 -Vigil of Christmas –
4:00pm Parishioners of St. Cyril
Tamburitzans playing before and during Mass
6:00 pm Mass at St. Ann’s

Tuesday 12/25 – Christmas
10:00am Mass at St. Ann’s -- No Mass at St.
Cyril’s

Wednesday 12/26 – Feast of St. Stephen
6:00pm  +Paul and Mary Stefancik by the
Family

Sunday 12/30 – The Holy Family of Jesus,
Mary and Joseph
9:00 am +Robert Delich by the Olinskey Family
Lectors
12/16 Genevieve Pinter
12/23 Carol Sheehan
12/24 Lisa LeMay
12/30 Amy Salva

Ushers
Volunteers please

Weekly offering

Nov.25 & Dec. 2 & 9, 2018 $3,958.00
Mass Stipends 80.00
Priests Vocation Fund 130.00
Retirement Fund                               327.00
Immaculate Conception                    215.00
Coffee  Sales                                     120.00
Goodshop.com* 15.18

*Goodshop.com is a way to raise funds for St.
Cyril's. We just received our donation of
$15.18 earned by supporters who shopped
online using Goodshop and Goodsearch from
Oct. 2017 through Sept. 2018. When
shopping online, searching the web, taking
surveys, playing games and much more visit
Goodshop.com or Goodsearch.com to see
deals, see the donation and link to the store
before shopping. Just select St. Cyril's to
receive donation for each hit on these sites.

Please pray for the sick and suffering
members of our parish:
Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas, Ruby Tapko,
John & Dorothy Cardenas, Emil Dykal, Jeff
Workman,  Jason Hale, Sophia Halastik,
Karen Williamson, James Collins, John
Mikula, Jason Julian, Dorothy Halastik,
Patricia Cholak Weaver, Charles and Mary
Lou Woods, Annie Moran,  Suzanne Halastik,
Bob Pinter, Jack and Beverly O’Renick and
Michael Stefancik.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

We offer our condolences to the family of
Jane Carpenter, a former parishioner, who lived
at St. Mary's Manor the last 13 years. She
passed away, Friday, December 7, 2018. A
funeral Mass was celebrated on Tuesday,
December 11th at St. Robert Bellarmine
Catholic Church in Blue Springs, Missouri.

We would like to offer our condolences to
Mark and Chris Mikula on the death of their
aunt, Mary Mikula Whitley, a former member of
St. Cyril's. She passed away November 18 in
Hannibal, Missouri.

Altar Society dues of $1.20 per year will be
collected on January 13 and January 20, 2019.

The annual Altar Society Christmas Brunch
and party were held December 9, 2018. Before
the party began, Father Carlyle thanked the
ladies for purchasing the violet chasuble set and
the new ciborium for the parish.
The party committee did a great job with the
theme "Christmas Around the World." The
menu included foods from several countries and
a trivia game tested knowledge of traditions of
other countries. Personal items were collected
for Restoration House which Cindy Waits
delivered. Diapers, baby blankets and clothes
were collected, also. Mary Puhr delivered them
to Rachel House.

The 2019 calendars are in back of church. St.
Cyril's would like to thank Dignity Memorial
for providing the calendars for us. Please pick
one up.

Sunday, December 23rd after 9:00 am Mass
Anyone available to help clean church, carry
Christmas decorations up from the basement
and help put them up for Christmas would be
appreciated. Many hands make light work!!

St. Cyril's traditional Christmas Eve Mass
with the Sugar Creek Tamburitzans will be at
4:00 p.m. this year. Please join us 20 minutes
before Mass to enjoy their beautiful music.
We also encourage you to invite family as
well as friends in the community to come and
share in our wonderful traditional celebration.

MARRIED COUPLES
It has been said that the greatest gift you can
give your children is two parents very much in
live with each other. Polish up this gift and
put a bow on it at a Worldwide Marriage
Encounter Weekend. You deserve the best
and your children need to see you reaching for
it. The next Weekend in Kansas City is March
1-3, 2019. For more information or to apply,
please visit our
website: http://www.wwme4youandme.org
or call Tony & Barb Zimmerman, 816-741-
4066 or email tonybarz@prodigy.net.

CHRISTMAS BLESSINGS TO ALL


